
 

 

Indian Institute of Banking & Finance 

Notice to Members 

Beware of E-mail id “Info@iibf.org “ 

It is brought to our notice that the employees of the banks are getting emails from “Info@iibf.org” 

stating that the study materials for JAIIB & CAIIB is available and the candidates who wish to buy the 

materials have to credit the amount to an account maintained with State Bank of India, Fatehabad 

and to send a mail to onlinejaiibcaiib@gmail.com. 

Candidates are hereby informed that the mail was neither sent by IIBF nor by any authorised persons. 

It is a fake mail sent by some unauthorised entities and candidates are advised to guard against such 

mails. IIBF will not hold any responsibility for having responded to such mails. 

We are examining the issue and appropriate steps will be initiated to safeguard the interest of the 

Institute.  

 

 

Mumbai /23.10.2017                                                                             Joint Director (P&A) 


